GIFFORD LAKE GAZETTE

June 6th Newsletter 1994

Summer is here, our beach is back and the Gypsy Moth 1st spraying has happened.

At our last Trustees meeting, held Memorial Day Weekend, we discussed the following:

FISH -Approximately 500 perch were planted last October.

GYPSY MOTH -Spraying date was discussed. It would be when leaves are out and moths are eating. The first spraying took place on Sunday morning, June 5th. Approximately 75% of the property owners had requested that their properties be sprayed and had sent in their money to Northaire. Thanks to all for the great response.

TREASURY – After spending \$526 on the perch, we have a grand total of \$511.50 in our till. We need those who have not paid their 93–94 dues to send it in to Ginger and 94–95 dues can be sent in now or be paid at the annual picnic.

PICNIC – The Annual Picnic will be held on the George Stegmier beach this year. It will be held on Saturday, July2nd at 2:00 p.m. SUNDAY IS THE RAIN DATE—SAME TIME—SAME PLACE!!Please bring a dish to pass, table service and lawn chairs. Meat, pop and beer will be provided. Your guests are always welcome—just bring more food!!!! Our picnic committee this year is:

Bryan & Marge Kibbey Dave & Terry Couturier

Have a fun and safe summer. We hope to see all of you at the picnic on July 2nd

---Diane Lents